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26 May 2021 

To Mark Basile 

Director 

Merger Investigations 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
Level 17, 2 Lonsdale Street 

Melbourne VIC 3000 

 
By email: mark.basile@accc.gov.au  

Copy to: mergers@accc.gov.au 

 

Dear Mr Basile 

Proposed amalgamation of BPAY, eftpos and NPPA — Submissions made by Controlabill Pty Ltd  

We refer to submissions made by Controlabill Pty Ltd (Controlabill) on 21 April 2021 and 11 May 2021 

(together, the Submissions). 

In those Submissions, Mr Bernard Wright, the Founding Director of Controlabill, alleges that King & Wood 

Mallesons has a conflict of interest. 

Mr Wright is incorrect.  King & Wood Mallesons does not have a conflict of interest. 

Yours sincerely  

Sharon Henrick | Partner 
King & Wood Mallesons 
T  | M  

  

Christopher Kok | Senior Associate 
King & Wood Mallesons 
T  | M  
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